
 

May 19, 2024 

Pentecost 

Confirmation and Reception of New Members 

 

Watchword for the Week – O Lord, how manifold are Your works! In 

wisdom You have made them all. Psalm 104: 
__________________________________________________________ 
 

Welcome to our service of worship for Pentecost Sunday. Pentecost 

(literally fiftieth day) comes fifty days after Easter Sunday - the day on 

which the Lord Jesus Christ rose from death. Before ascending to heaven, 

He promised His followers that the Holy Spirit would come and fill them 

with power. On Pentecost the promise was fulfilled, and the New 

Testament Church was born. God continues to pour out His Spirit upon 

those who love and follow Jesus.  

 

If you are visiting with us today we are especially glad you are here. 

Please take a moment to add your name, address and phone number to 

the blue Friendship Register as it is passed down the pew. We consider 

you an honored guest and hope that you will return and worship with us in 

the weeks to come. If you are looking for a church home, we would love 

to talk with you about joining the Friedberg church family. 

 

The Moravian Church practices open communion. All who have been 

baptized and understand the significance of this holy meal are welcome to 

receive it. The pastors and acolytes will bring the elements from the 

communion table and serve the congregation in the pews. All who desire 

to receive Holy Communion are asked to stand, two rows at a time. To 

receive the bread, extend your right hand, palm up, and you will be served 

a small wafer. For the cup, the tray will be extended so that you may take 

one of the cups. Please wait until all have been served each element so 

that the entire congregation may partake together. 

 

Attendance at Holy Communion is a very important aspect of your 

relationship with God and fellow members of the Church. For this reason, 

we keep a record of those who attend our services of Holy Communion. If 

you plan to receive communion today, please fill out one of the communion 

attendance cards, located in the pew rack, and place the card in the 

offering plate later in the service. 

 

Gluten-free communion wafers. The front row of the section of pews 

immediately to the right of the pulpit is reserved for those who need to 

receive gluten-free communion wafers. You may move to that row before 

worship begins, during the opening hymn or when we exchange the right 

hand of fellowship at the beginning of the communion liturgy. 

 

 

Prelude      Where He Leads Me       Arr. Berry 

 

Welcome and Announcements                                                              
 
Hymn        Sweet, Sweet Spirit        (Burg) #391 

(Sing through twice) 

(Children ages 4-2nd grade may leave for Children’s Church) 

 

Joys and Concerns 

 

Pastoral Prayer 
 
Giving of Our Tithes and Offering 

Prayer 
Offertory      Walk Worthy         Martin 
Doxology  Praise God, from Whom All Blessings Flow   (Blue) # 817 

 
Reception of Members             (Blue) p. 170 

Rite of Confirmation              p. 171 
Transfer of Membership             p. 173 
Hymn of Reception               p. 174 

 
Holy Scripture     John 21:15-25 

 

Sermon      “Fish! Feed! Follow!” 

(Part 3 – What About John?) 

 

Holy Communion for Pentecost          (Blue) p. 222 
 

Benediction 
 
Postlude I Come With Christians          Wren 

____ 

 

The flowers are given today with thanksgiving to God for His provision, 

grace, mercy and abundant blessings as we celebrate out 40th anniversary 

(tomorrow, May 20). Gary and Lisa Jackson 

 

Please join us Immediately following our worship today as we gather 

in the Family Life Center to celebrate our Mayfeast with a covered dish 

lunch. 

 

All parents who have a child in Children’s Church will be required to 

physically come down to the Children’s Center on the first floor of the 

Family Life Center and sign their child out before they are released at the 

end of worship. 

 



 

You can still be a part of the Baby Bottle Campaign for Salem 

Pregnancy Care Center. Pick up a baby bottle, fill it with cash, coins or 

checks (payable to Salem Pregnancy Care Center) and return them to the 

narthex, the back of the sanctuary or to the entrance of the Family Life 

Center by next Sunday, May 26.  

 

Friedberg will be hosting a blood drive on Sunday, June 2 from 12:30 

p.m. until 5:00 p.m. To make an appointment please go to 

https://www.redcross.org, call the church office at (336) 764-1830 or call 

Chuck Stone at (336) 978-5537. 

 

First Friday Men’s Breakfast is June 7th. Our program is Days of 

Remembrance: Memorial Day to D-Day, a look back over 160 years 

honoring our Nation’s and Friedberg’s fallen. 

 

The Provincial Men’s Spiritual Retreat will be June 28-June 30 at Laurel 

Ridge. Rev. Dr. Dion Christopher will be the session leader in “Men Whose 

Heart God Has Touched”. To register please contact Karen Eagle via 

email at guests@laurelridge.org or call 336-359-2951 ext. 231. 

____ 

 

Sunday, May 19 

  9:15 a.m. Band Prelude 

  9:25 a.m. Prayer Partners-Parlor 

  9:45 a.m. Sunday School 

11:00 a.m. Worship/Livestream in the Sanctuary 

12:15 p.m. Mayfeast Lunch 

  4:30 p.m. C.R.O.S.S. Kids 

  4:30 p.m. Youth 

  

Monday, May 20  

  6:30 p.m. Girl Scouts 

  7:00 p.m. Boy Scouts 

  

Tuesday, May 21 

  7:00 p.m. Elders Meeting 

 

Thursday, May 23 

  9:00 a.m. Men’s Bible Study 

  7:00 p.m. Men’s Basketball 

 

Sunday, May 26 

  9:15 a.m. Band Prelude 

  9:25 a.m. Prayer Partners-Parlor 

  9:45 a.m. Sunday School 

11:00 a.m. Worship/Livestream in the Sanctuary 

 

FRIEDBERG MORAVIAN CHURCH PRAYER CONCERNS 

May 19, 2024 
 

MEMBERS 
 

Jo Brann 

Phil Carter 

Al Coleman 

Julia Davis 

Emily Essick 

Jerry Evans 

Glenda Farrington 

Don Faust 

Denece Glass 

J.T. Hopkins 

 

Robbie Joyce 

Mark Kimel 

Yvonne Lemons 

Carolyn Mason 

Rebecca Mickey 

Margaret Miller 

Ted Miller 

Gary Murphy 

Reba Payne 

Kolton Pennell 

 

Mary Lou Pitts 

Martha Plyler 

Wanda Russell 

Betty Sink 

Rory Smith 

Larry Snyder 

Lou Snyder 

Jerry & Gail Tolley 

Michelle Tucker 

Pat Watson 

 
Family and Friends Prayer Concerns Submitted Since Last Sunday:  
Jim and Pat King, Ronnie Lewis, and Ronnie Swicegood 
 

MEMBERS AND RELATIVES IN MILITARY 
 

Dylan Coleman 
Ben Greeson 
Jennifer Greenwood 
Dakota Holtzclaw 
 

Alex Kennedy 
Patrick Mickey 
Daniel Randleman 
Colton Scott 
 

Jon Eric Spaar, Jr. 
Ryan Spach 
Brandon Thompson 
Aidan Wheeler 
 

MISSIONARIES AND MINISTRIES RECEIVING 

 FINANCIAL SUPPORT FROM FRIEDBERG 
 
ARMF (Armando Rusindo Mission Foundation) 

Safie Braima - Sierra Leone 

Charlie & Vicki Brent – CRU (Campus Crusade), Texas A & M University 

Michael and Brenda Brent – CRU (Campus Crusade), Croatia 

Anna Stewart Faircloth – Young Life 

Keith Graham - Cookies for Christ 

Dusty and Christin Harrison – Intervarsity, Clemson University 

Hoof and Paw Therapeutic Riding and Activity Center 

Phil III & Eunice Raiford, Commission to Every Nation (CTEN) - Mexico 

Michael and Ceci Tesh, Ray of Hope Orphanage – Kenya 

Friends of Moravian Prison Ministry 

Joey Yokely – Fellowship of Christian Athletes 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.redcross.org/
mailto:guests@laurelridge.org


 

Name: ______________________________________ 

Phone Number:_______________________________ 

Number of Pounds: ___________________________________ 

A team of eleven youths and adults are traveling to Matanzas, Cuba to attend 

a week-long summer camp. Our mission is to strengthen existing relationships 

and build new ones. We are grateful for the support we received last year and 

feel fortunate to be part of such a generous congregation To assist us in our 

financial planning, we are offering a presale of Chris Williamson's renowned 

BBQ until the available 225 pounds are sold out. The BBQ pickup date is set 

for June 1st. If you wish to pre-order, please select one of the following 

options:  

1. Fill out this insert and drop in the offering plate 

2. Give to Karen Hill 

3. Order online 

Please pray for our team as we prepare and 

depart on July 21st.  
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Dear Seniors, 

Congratulations! I am so proud of all your hard work and dedication 

in completing your level of education. Friedberg Moravian Youth 

would like to honor your hard work and dedication on Youth Sunday 

(6/2/24).  

If you are a high school or college graduate, please do the following 

online by May 26..  

Go to https://www.friedberg.church/2024-graduates 

• Fill out the graduate form. 

• Click on “Choose File” and upload your graduation/senior photo. 

• Click “Submit your information.” 

As you close this chapter in your book of life, always remember God 

has a plan and purpose for everything. Jeremiah 29:11 says, “For I 

know the plans I have for you, declares the Lord, “plans to prosper 

you and not to harm you, plans to give you hope and a future.”  

Sincerely,  

Karen Hill 

Director of Youth  
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Save the Date……..Vacation Bible School 

Where: 

Friedberg Moravian Church 

When: 

Sunday, July 14-Thursday, July 18 

Time: 

6:00-8:00pm each night 

 

There will be something for children, youth and 

adults so mark your calendars for the whole family 

to attend! 

Pre-Registration will be coming soon! 

Contact Heidi Everhart for more information at 336-518-

8429 or email heverhart@friedberg.church 
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